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This is another go at measure 114.   Both measure 114 and HB 3075 are 

unconstitutional at the state and federal level.  You politicians don't seem to 

understand that you don't have the power to take away our rights.   You continue to 

attempt to do so with more and more egregiously unconstitutional measures & bills.  

This is America. You can't take away our rights.  The sooner you figure that out the 

better off everyone will be.    


